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1891 Project Progression 

'It SC� Pathway 
SERVICE LEARNING/ 

RESHMAN SEMINAR F

LEARNING 

THROUGH 

INTEREST 

.. -

Students engage in 
coursework and 
activities supporting 
the development of a 
strong foundation for 
meaningful and safe 
individual internships. 
Students explore and 
articulate concepts of 
self, personal visions, 
and goals and create 
action plans to achieve 
those goals in 
Freshman Seminar. 

Students get into the 
world, learning from 
facilitated and 
mentored experience. 
Students consider the 
needs of others and 
design projects in 
Advisory. By 
connecting authentic 
interest and need to 
fieldwork, the depth 
and quality of student 
experience in 
internships is 
elevated. 

LEARNING 

THROUGH 

INTEREST 

Students use their 
exploratory 
experiences from 
Grade 10 to refine 
their interests and 
engage in more 
focused internships. 
Students focus on the 
development of 
Professional Networks 
in areas of interest. 
Students focus on 
industry-specific skill 
development in 
projects. 

SENIOR 

THESIS 

PROJECT 

Students are 
immersed in real-
world activity aligned 
with well-articulated 
interests. Students co-
construct complex 
projects with 
members of their 
Professional Network. 
Grade 12 students are 
living their interests 
and articulating and 
executing plans for 
post-secondary 
participation in the 
community. 




